

Joe Dimmick Memorial Foundation Inc **Hoosier Daddy Golf Outing**

The 15th Annual Joe Dimmick "Hoosier Daddy" Memorial Golf Outing has been scheduled for Friday, August 22, 2025 at the Centennial Acres Golf & Banquet Center in Sunfield, MI. With help from the local community and businesses like yours, the first fourteen golf outings have been great successes. The Joe Dimmick Hoosier Daddy Memorial Golf Outing raises money to fund the Joe Dimmick Memorial Foundation, Inc.

Joe loved playing golf and boasting about his booming drives and we could not dream of a better way to honor him than awarding an annual scholarship in his name for an insurance student in need of financial assistance. To date, the Joe Dimmick Memorial Foundation has awarded more than 75 scholarships totaling over \$125,000.

All proceeds from the outing directly fund the scholarship program and donations to local community charities. Every year an insurance student(s) will be recognized for their efforts in enhancing the insurance industry through education and growth. Your contribution to the Joe Dimmick Memorial Fund strengthens the opportunities of future insurance professionals and helps local charities. Past recipients include Wilson Talent Center, Habitat for Humanity, Lansing City Rescue Mission, and the Greater Lansing Food Bank. Last year we awarded over \$14,000 in scholarships.

To continue the success of this event, we are looking for businesses to sponsor the golf outing through event and hole sponsorship. We are also seeking donations that can be used for door prizes, auction items, and other giveaways.

Please reach out with any questions to one of our sponsorship chairs:

Scott Erney 517-881-4547 Amy Winn

Brian Dimmick 517-819-6012 Bmdimmick@gmail.com cmuserney@yahoo.com Ed Allen 517-231-1677

Doug Clark 517-928-0049

dclark1630@amail.com allened63@gmail.com

517-204-0565 Amy197602@yahoo.com

Please make contributions payable to the Joe Dimmick Memorial Foundation, P.O. Box 27593, Lansing, MI 48909-7593. Any consideration would be greatly appreciated. Thank you very much for your time.

The JDMF is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization. Gifts are tax deductible to the extent provided by the law. Please retain this acknowledgement letter for your tax record.

PO Box 27593 Lansing, MI 48909-7593

ioedimmickfoundation.com Non-profit 501(c)(3) 32-0346321